LEIGH ON MENDIP ARTS & CRAFTS WEEKEND
Saturday 18 and Sunday 19 October 2025, 11.00am — 5.00pm

The creative talents of Leigh on Mendip will be on show once again in our annual exhibition on
the weekend of 18 and 19 October. We will be delighted if you decide to participate this year in
this enjoyable event.

Our definition of ‘arts and crafts’ is absolutely anything you have made or created yourself,
from cake decorating to ceramics, painting to photography, weaving to woodworking... The
possibilities are endless!

We just have two simple rules:

e Exhibitors are limited to those who live in the parish and their immediate families
(parents, siblings and children), and those who work or participate in parish activities.
e Work exhibited at the event in previous years cannot be shown again.

Are you interested in selling your work?

Visitors often express an interest in buying items from the exhibition, or placing commissions.
If you are able to offer either of these options, please tell us on the form, where indicated.

Stewarding at the exhibition

There is no entry fee for exhibitors, but we do ask that everyone who shows their work also
helps as a steward during the weekend, to take payments and monitor the safety of the
exhibits.

We schedule two stewards at a time, one always being a member of the exhibition team to
offer support, in blocks of two hours. Please volunteer for at least one block. You can do more if
you wish, on the same or different days.

Please indicate on the form which dates and time(s) you are happy to cover. Thank you!

How to register your exhibits

Please return your completed form by Tuesday 30 September to:

Cathy Cudmore, 2 Oak Leaf Court, Townsend, Leigh on Mendip. BA3 5QS or email it to
artscrafts.leigh@gmail.com

Exhibition set-up — dates and times

The exhibition will be set up on Friday 17 October.

Please bring all your exhibits to Leigh Memorial Hall on Thursday 16 October between
5.00pm and 6.30pm. Let us know as soon as possible on artscrafts.leigh@gmail.com if you
need to make alternative arrangements.

Please also e-mail us in plenty of time if you have any special display requirements such as a
designated table, or if you would like to set up and price your work yourself.

We look forward to you joining us for another fun weekend of arts and crafts — and delicious
refreshments in our Art Cafe! Thank you as always for taking part in this lovely event.

The Arts and Crafts Exhibition Team



